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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday 13th February, 2007

QUESTION No. 20
Question: Councillor S. Laing
“To ask the Manager to carry out an examination on the recently provided footpath in Glendown open space which is much appreciated by the Community as there is considerable flooding on a number of sections?"
Reply:
Since the completed construction of the footpath at the Glendown open space there has been an unprecedented period of rainfall which has caused complete saturation of the ground and resulted in exceptional flooding conditions.  

We will monitor the incidence of flooding on the footpath over a period of less extreme weather conditions and undertake remedial action if deemed necessary.
